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Republic of the Philippines 18 OCT 2024

PBepartment of Education
REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO

Office of the Schools Division

Superintendent October 17, 2024

Division Memorandum
No. Mg 44
To: CRYSTAL CREST A. DAWAL, RN - Nurse II
DONNA KENNETH M. NISTAL, RN - Nurse II

Subject: ATTENDANCE TO COORDINATION MEETING AND ORIENTATION
ON ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM

1. Attached is an invitation letter from Governor Dorothy Montejo-Gonzaga,
dated September 11, 2024, informing on the conduct of coordinative meeting
and orientation October 18, 2024, 9:00 am at the Bureau of Fire
Protection Lecture Room, Capitol Compound, Cabidianan, Nabunturan,
Davao de Oro.

2. In this regard, you are advised to attend the above mentioned activity.

3. This memorandum serves as your Authority to Travel (ATT).

4. Travelling and incidental expenses relative to the attendance of the said
activity are chargeable against Division MOOE/ARH Funds subject to the

usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

PHOEBE L. REFAMONTE, CESO VI
Assistant ools Division Superintenden
fficer-in-Charge
Office of tk}e Schools Division Superintendent

- Address: Capitol Complex, Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PROVINCE OF DAVAO DE ORO

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

September 30, 2024

PHOEBE GAY L. REFAMONTE, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge

Schools Division Superintendent
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Dear Ma’am Refamonte:
Golden Greetings!

The Population Management Program continues its commitment to promote
responsible sexual behavior and effective life skills among adolescents as well to
sustain what have been implemented in ensuring health service delivery in
schools and in the community. Services were designed and implemented to meet
the needs and aspirations of the intended adolescent and youth clients as the
beneficiaries.

In line with this we would like to invite Ms. Crystal Crest Dawal, Ms. Donna Kenneth
Nistal and Dr. Gringo John Pelaez during the meeting and orientation to 32 schools
who have not established Adolescent Friendly Health Facilities on October 18,
2024, 9:00 am at Bureau of Fire Lecture Room, Capitol Compound, Cabidianan,
Nabunturan.

For further information, clarification and confirmation of attendance, you may contact
Ms. Mofien Rosa Gisma through her mobile number at 09387008341.

We look forward to a stronger partnership with you to further promote adolescent
health in our province.

Thank you for the valuable support.

Sincerely yours,

DOROTHY'R. M ONZAGAy, /
Governor x
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0OSakKa, 1st Floor, Executive Building, Provincial Capitol Complex, Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro



